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March 10, 2009 ) DAVID R. TUTHILL, JR.
Director
Mike Poulton
PO Box 279

Oakiey, ID 83346

RE: Water District 45-C, Goose Creek

Dear Mike:

Per the request of Kelly Adams, enclosed are two Watermaster Report forms for your use. One
completed form, with your notarized signature, needs to be returned to me for inclusion in your district
file. 1 will check the form for accuracy, and will either return it for correction or approve it and send you
a copy of the signed approval page. | normally check the billing amounts against the adopted budget,
but obviously | cannot do this if your district does not have a budget. Let me know if you have any
questions about completing the report.

Regards,

James E. Stanfon
Sr. Water Resource Agent
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Stanton, Jim

From: Stanton, Jim

Sent:  Wednesday, March 05, 2008 2:08 PM
To: Yenter, Cindy

Cc: Stanton, Jim

Subject: New Goose Creek Watermaster

Cindy — The new 45-C watermaster is Michael Poulton, PO Box 279, Oakley. | believe his phone # is 862-3858.
It looks like they might actually be delivering

water out there, but there is still no budget. The “watermaster report” from last year just said that so many inches
were turned out to somebody in April and then shut off July 20, with adjustments made to maintain the specified
flow. They seem to think that they are outside your authority since they are in their own district; | expect that you
will be explaining the facts of life o them when you have time.

3/5/2008
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March 5, 2008

Michael Poulton
PO Box 279
QOakley, ID 83346

RE: Water District 45-C, Goose Creek

Dear Mr. Poulton;

As you have been elected watermaster of this district for 2008, an oath of office is enclosed for your
signature. Once we receive your notarized oath, a certificate of appointment will be issued. As
requested, a Watermaster's Report form is enclosed for your information. This form is normally sent
out after the irrigation season is over. But since we have interpreted your district as being non-
functional, no forms have been sent out since the district was “re-activated” a few years ago. 1 have
also asked our Boise office to send you a watermaster’s handbook. | am also including a
watermaster's daily-record book in case you find this useful; these are not required to be used. If I can
be of further assistance, feel free to contact me.

Regards,

James E. Stanton
Sr. Water Resource Agent



